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Notes from the Principal, Ms. Dupuy …

I wanted to take a moment to share that it has been a fantastic week at school, and we were so close to
making it through the entire week before Mother Nature had other plans. Due to the snow, we had a late
start and then had to leave early on Friday, but I'm grateful for the positive energy and engagement from our
students throughout the week.

I would also like to emphasize the importance of reporting absences to the school promptly. This
information is crucial for us to maintain a safe and healthy environment for everyone. When reporting an
absence, please include the following details:

​ Reason for Absence: Specify the reason why the student is absent, whether it's due to illness, medical
appointments, or other personal reasons.

​

​ Symptoms: If the absence is related to illness, provide details about the symptoms the student is
experiencing. This includes any upper respiratory symptoms, indications of COVID-19, influenza A,
gastrointestinal issues, or the presence of a fever.

​

This information is essential for us to comply with state reporting requirements. It enables us to track and
monitor potential health concerns within our school community and take necessary precautions to ensure
the well-being of our students and staff. Your cooperation in reporting absences is greatly appreciated, as it
contributes to our efforts in maintaining a safe and healthy learning environment.

Reminders this week include:

● At this time, we are still asking that students be dropped off at the main entrance where a staff
member will greet them and escort them inside. If you would like to talk with a teacher or staff
member we ask that you schedule a time to meet. Arrival and dismissal times are not the best times
for teachers to meet as they are helping students at that time.

● Daily dismissal time will begin with parent pick ups at 3:00, followed by bus dismissals beginning at
approximately 3:15. Parents are asked to pull up to the entrance and your child will be brought out to
meet your car.

Please do not hesitate to reach out to me if you have questions, concerns, or need support for your child or
your family. Have a great week!

(email: jdupuy@rsu3.org school phone: 948-2280 cell: 249-1061)

Notes from the Office:

Please remember to call
the office if your child is
going to be absent.
Thank You!!

Important Upcoming Dates…..

1/31 - Early Release Day

2/12 - School Board Meeting at MVHS 6:30

2/19 - 2/23 February Vacation



Check out what’s happening at Troy School … Week Of: 1/22

2/3 This week we are finishing taking our winter assessments. I will be sharing
with you soon their progress. In math, 2nd grade is working on money. While
third grade is finishing up our fraction unit.

Library We have been enjoying our Chickadee Award nominee books! These are 10 new
picture books we haven’t read before, and when we read all 10, we choose our
favorite. We will find out which one is the top favorite for the whole state this
spring!

Agriculture Classrooms were crawling with insects this week. From a giant water bug, to a
cicada, to luna moths, students got up close and personal with these interesting
creatures! We’re learning about all the major parts of an insect including their
head, thorax, abdomen, six legs, and two antennae. We identified these parts on
real insects with our magnifying glasses. Students noticed some interesting
things!

SEL This week, all students put together a mini lesson about how to respect class
materials. All classes did a great job presenting their mini lessons to the class.










